
 
PORT NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 

NO.  19 OF 2019 

 

FOULED GROUND FALMOUTH BAY 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that we have had a report of fouled ground in Falmouth Bay 

approximate depth LW 15m in position 50° 08.22’N     005° 03.42W. 

 

Mariners are advised not to anchor or conduct seabed operations in the vicinity. 
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